
WE’RE HAVING A LOTTERY!

FWBR will be having another LOTTERY this year.  We’re 
asking for your support so we can expand on our fabulous 

Christmas lighting display for next year.
We will be selling the tickets for:

One ticket for $10
Three tickets for $20

The drawing will be the day of the Duck Races.  YOU DO 
NOT NEED TO BE PRESENT TO WIN! Tickets will be sold at 

all the remaining events. You can also contact one of the 
following committee members for tickets:

Cindy Kasper, Carolyn Burkle, Cindy Hodge, Donna Comeau, 
Flo Domenici, Iris Thompson, Joan Fuller, Jyl Hamel, Margie 

Stratford, Marlene O’Connell, or Susan Keelean.
We appreciate all your support throughout the season!

FWBR Christmas Decorating Committee


